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Dear Friends and Supporters,

The Colorado Choir, founded in 1976, is one of the most dynamic influences in the Colorado music scene. The
Colorado Choir is a nonprofit organization with a membership ranging from 60-85 selected singers, specializing
in performing significant compositions for a cappella choir. The singers are adults from all ages and voice
classifications. Some members are music professionals, church and school choir directors, semi-professional
singers and people that embrace singing quality choral literature.

Our Mission

The Colorado Choir enriches our community and promotes joy and appreciation of choral literature. Through a
series of annual concerts and related events, The Colorado Choir shares a diverse repertoire of choral music
intended to further the musical training of its members, to demonstrate our passion for music and thus
inspire, educate and entertain our audiences.

This April 26th, The Colorado Choir is partnering with Denver Improv to host our first ever Spring Fundraiser.
Running a large choir takes significant funds, and we thought hosting “An Evening of Laughs” would be both
fun and beneficial for our ensemble as well as the community. The evening will include a Silent Auction, Wine
Pull, Door Prizes, and entertainment from comedians. Food and drinks will be available for purchase.

Funds raised will go towards hiring of an assistant conductor, new music purchases, and new uniforms.

Our Ask of You

Please consider supporting The Colorado Choir with donations of items for our silent auction, wine pull,
and/or door prizes.

If you provide us with your logo, we are happy to promote your business on our website and at our event.
(Please email logo to vp@thecoloradochoir.org)

Thank you so much for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Kaitlin M. Quigley
Vice-President, The Colorado Choir
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